
 

 

 

STATE OF CALIFORNIA Ricardo Lara, Insurance Commissioner 

DEPARTMENT OF INSURANCE 
Legal Division, Corporate Affairs Bureau 

45 Fremont St., 24th Floor  

San Francisco, CA 94105 

 

 

NOTICE OF APPLICATION TO WITHDRAW 

 AS AN UNDERWRITTEN TITLE COMPANY FROM CALIFORNIA 

 

Notice is hereby given that Applicant, HUMBOLDT LAND TITLE COMPANY, a California 

underwritten title company that has a License issued by the California Insurance Commissioner, applied to 

the California Insurance Commissioner to withdraw from California as an underwritten title company.  

Applicant has no outstanding contracts covering California residents.   

Any person contending that Applicant has not fully discharged all of its liabilities to California 

residents may notify the Insurance Commissioner at: Corporate Affairs Bureau, Legal Division; 45 Fremont 

St., 24th Floor; San Francisco, CA 94105 within fifteen (15) days from the first publication.  When Applicant 

has complied with all applicable laws, it will be allowed to withdraw as an underwritten title company. 

 

 

              

             
 

Dated:  February 13, 2019 

       RICARDO LARA 

       Insurance Commissioner 


